Sandra Papa

From:

John A. Waltz

Sent:

Wednesday, January 12, 2022 12:02 PM

To:

Sandra Papa; Joseph P. McGovern

Subject:

Site Plan Review

Dear Ms. Papa:

I am in receipt of your letter Site Plan and Proposed Addition and Alterations Referral for "626 River Road" Block 31 Lot 1. Pursuant to your request I respectfully submit the following comments:

In reference to Survey/Site Plan for Block 31 Lot 1. I do not foresee an impact on vehicle traffic as the structure, is zoned as business, and River Road is a County Road with existing entrances and exits. Moreover, I do not believe that this size of business warrants a fully detailed traffic impact analysis.

I can be reached at 747-0991 if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,

Corporal John Waltz Traffic Safety Officer

Confidentiality Notice: This email message and any attachments may contain confidential and/or privileged information and it is intended solely for the addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient of this message or their agent, or this message has been addressed to you in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email and delete this message and any attachments.